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WESTBOUND I-40 OFF RAMP AT THE LOUISIANA INTERCHANGE 
 

     ALBUQUERQUE—In order to provide a safe work environment for construction workers and travelers during 

the bridge grout injection operation, the Westbound I-40 off ramp at Louisiana will be closed from 10:00 PM to 

5:30 AM starting on Friday, March 23 and extending through Thursday, April 12, Monday through Saturday nights 

only.  Suggested detours are the I-40 Westbound at Wyoming exit or I-40 Westbound at San Mateo exit.   

 

Speed limits are reduced in the construction zone.  Drivers should follow all construction signage carefully and 

give themselves extra time to reach their destination.  
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